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  High School Seniors and College Students have just a few more days to submit their free
application for Federal Student Aide, which determines their eligibility for college financial aide.  

        

  High School Seniors and College Students have just a few more days to submit their free
application for Federal Student Aide, which determines their eligibility for college financial aide.
The deadline is March 15th. Last year more than $152 billion dollars was distributed in federal
college financial aide. That can make a difference when the average cost of a four year public
university has increased to $5,800 dollars a year, and for a four year private university has
increased to over $22,000 dollars a year. Learn more online at www.fafsa.com  
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